
 
 

Date:  May 4, 2023 

To:  Planning and Zoning (P&Z) Board 

From:  Ellen Hardgrove, City Planning Consultant   

XC: Brett Sollazzo, Administrative & Permitting Manager 

Sandy Riffle, City Clerk 

 Drew Smith, City Attorney 

Re:  Proposed Change to Sign Regulations 

 

The attached ordinance is a follow-up to the projection sign discussion at the April 2023 P&Z 

meeting. As was the consensus at the meeting, the attached proposed ordinance, if approved by 

City Council, will prohibit these type of signs.  
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